From: mijt@mitaylor.net

To: *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing
Subject: Liquor license for property at 560 W 7th St
Date: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 4:29:51 PM

| am writing to object to the granting of a liquor license for the property at 560 W 7t St. without the
following conditions being required:

e Stop serving alcohol at 9 p.m. The property is in close proximity to several residential
properties (including mine). The Waldman Brewery and Bad Weather Brewing already adhere
to the earlier closing time because of the residential nature of the neighborhood.

e Maintain the property and sidewalks in a timely manner. This would include prompt
shoveling, mowing, and removing litter from patrons and others.

e Establish resident-only parking areas and stickers on the side streets, as many people in this
neighborhood do not have off-street parking.

e Increase parking enforcement, especially during restricted times such as snow emergencies.

Thank you for your consideration of my input and requests.
Marilynn Taylor

336 Michigan St. W.

Saint Paul MN 55102

651-770-0250
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